
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, JANUARY 8, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

RECENTLY I RECEIVED AN EMAIL FROM COMMENTATOR, CAL THOMAS. HE WROTE: 

[CAL THOMAS] Appreciate being back on and hope your listeners do as well. As I am going through 

Revelation in our daily one year Bible it appears the days are drawing ever closer. Even so, come Lord 

Jesus! 

 [BARB]  Dear friends I know it’s not letter month but I just feel it’s necessary to let you know how great 

your music and programming has been. We listen daily, pretty much all day. Jack is so happy you’ve 

brought Cal Thomas back. We’ve enjoyed your Christmas music. We can never hear enough music for 

Christmas. 

[CAROL]  Good morning! Thank you, thank you, thank you for restoring the Cal Thomas Commentary. His 

logic and common sense (in my opinion) is a welcome and needed message for all. God bless you station 

for all you do.  

[HELEN]  Thank you for bringing Cal Thomas back. I REALLY missed him and DO appreciate hearing him 

now!!! 

[JIM] A friend called me this am & said you put Cal back on the air, glad to hear, 

HOWEVER, NOT EVERYONE IS HAPPY TO HEAR CAL BACK ON THE AIR.  

[PATTI]  I love your radio station, everything that is except Cal Thomas. It's very apparent that  

He is a trump lover.I don't think politics should be  on a religious station. I usually turn off when I  hear 

him. He is too negative. Please take him off. 

I APPRECIATE ALL OF YOUR FEEDBACK REGARDING OUR PROGRAMMING. AND 

FEEDBACK REGARDING OUR WEBSITE. PAUL SENT ME THIS EMAIL: 

Happy New Year again Mike! I simply wanted to bring to your attention that the WRVM 

homepage has perhaps a Christmas theme in Mangers Desk vs Managers Desk: 

BUTCH IMMEDIATELY CORRECTED THAT TYPO. ANOTHER LISTENER CALLED TO ASK ME 

HOW WE ENDED UP WITH OUR FISCAL YEAR FINANCES. I’M STILL WORKING ON THOSE 

NUMBERS AND I HOPE TO BE ABLE TO REPORT ON THAT NEXT WEEK. THANK YOU FOR 

REMEMBERING THE FINANCIAL NEEDS OF THIS RADIO MINISTRY. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


